From:	Darren Rapert

Date:	Mar 23, 2023

The Middle Grove C-1 Board of Education met Wednesday, March 22, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the Library.  Members present were Nicole Bentley, Samantha Kellogg, Ralph Hoppe, Ben Kellogg and Phil Schopp.  Also present were Darren Rapert (Administrator), and Patricia Hancock (Board Secretary).

The Board approved the payment of bills totaling $12,698.05.

During the Administrator’s report Mr. Rapert discussed:
	-Kindergarten Screening
	-Maintenance projects for the future
	-Mowing Bids
	-Legislative Issues
	-Field Day May 11th
	-Graduation, Spring Concert  May 12
	-Holiday Softball May 17th
	-Custodian/Aide Position

The Board approved a mowing bid to Brian Ridgeway.

The Board approved Tami Wehar for the Social Studies/Science position.

The Board approved to increase Substitute Pay to $100/day for the  2023-2024 school year.

The Board approved a $1000 increase to the base and a step on the teacher salary schedule.

The Board approved a 2.75% increase for non-certified staff.

The Board approved a bid from Magic City Cleaners for summer cleaning.

The Board approved a bid from Controlled Aire for a heat pump in the 2nd-5th grade trailer.

Next scheduled Board meeting is set for Apr 12, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:15 p.m.
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